To,										25/11/2023
SONARGRAM CHSL
Subject: Request for EV Charging Point Installation

Respected Chairman & Secretary,

I hope this letter finds you well. As a licensee resident of 502 Classic wing for the next three years, I am writing to request permission to install a portable 15/16amp EV charging point straight from the electricity meter room of Classic-502 to charge my vehicle MH47BF4402.

I am fully dedicated to covering all expenses associated with the installation. I can assure you that a qualified electrician will manage the process without causing any harm to the premises of the society. I am also open to flexibility regarding the location, based on your guidance and discussion. If the society cannot allocate a fixed parking space near Classis wings Meter room, with your permission I can install multiple waterproof switchboards on the boundary walls in the parking area. This will enable me to charge my vehicle in multiple locations, ensuring no obstruction whatsoever.

Your support in this eco-friendly initiative would be highly appreciated, contributing to the sustainability goals of our society.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Hiren Dharamshi Italia
+91 9969293949
Italiahiren@gmail.com
